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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2024 

Welcome to the final edition of ‘The Shountrade Scéal’ 2024 and what a year it has been for all us in 
Shountrade N.S! This month’s newsletter will be a little different as we are going to give you an opportunity to 
see all the amazing things that have happened in our school this December. We would like to take this oppor-
tunity to thank everyone who attended our Christmas Carols this year. We hope you enjoyed the experience as 
much as we enjoyed performing! A special congratulations to our victorious Accelerated Reader team for this 
term. It is fantastic to see so many children enjoying reading every day. Finally, we would like to wish all the 

pupils, parents and friends of the school a healthy and happy Christmas. 




